
Budget Notice
Borough of Baldwin
Availability of 2025
Proposed Budget

Notice  is  hereby  given  that
immediately following the ad,
the 2025 budget is available
for  public  inspection  during
normal  business  hours,
Monday - Friday from 8:30 am
to 4:30 pm at the Municipal
Building,  3344  Churchview
Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA 15227.
Borough Council will consider
a motion to adopt the 2025
Budget at the December 17,
2024 Regular Meeting.

Robert T. Firek, P.E.
Borough Manager


